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March 14, 2020 
 
 
Dear Shutesbury Community: 
 
 
We understand that learning of a presumptive positive case of COVID-19 in someone 
connected with Amherst Regional High School has resulted in a high level of concern and 
questions from some in the community.  The Town of Amherst is setting up a hotline that will be 
staffed by ARPS and Amherst Town staff with Public Health guidance. Staff will be able to 
answer questions about the situation, within the boundaries of privacy restrictions.  The hotline, 
which will be staffed with English and Spanish speakers, will be in operation this afternoon 
between 4:00 and 6:00 p.m. and can be reached at 1-413-259-3291.  
 
 
Jennifer Culkeen, Superintendent 
Jackie Mendonsa, Principal 
 
 
 
 


